
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €342.65 and Envelopes 

€463.50. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

 Rosary on the Coast for Life & Faith A Rosary on the Coast will be held all around 

Ireland on October 7th, the feast day of Our Lady of the Rosary.  This also takes place 

in coastal locations in the UK, Australia, USA, Lebanon, Canada, Poland and other 

countries. Together we are calling on God, through the powerful intercession of Our 

Lady of the Rosary, to heal our wounded nations and return them to holiness.                            

In Tramore, this will take place on Sunday October 7th on the Lower Promenade, next 

to the Sea Horse monument, at 3.00 p.m. All are welcome.  

Friday is the First Friday of October Brendan Gallagher will be visiting the sick and 

housebound with the Blessed Sacrament. If you, or anyone you know, would like to               

receive Holy Communion please contact Brendan on 086-2641547. 

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

30th September 

2018 

 Saturday, September  29th  Mass in Fenor  Church at 6.00 p.m. 

Anniversary Mass  for Eddie & Rose Malone 

Saturday, October 6th Mass in Fenor  Church at 6.00 p.m. 

Anniversary Mass  for John Murray 

Sunday, September 30th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m. 

Anniversary Mass for David & Biddy Power 

Pray for Patrick Burns 

Sunday,  October 7th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m. 

Anniversary Mass for Pat Power 

Pray for Kathleen Conroy 

The Annual Autumn Collection (Autumn Dues) for the support of the Bishop and the 

Priests will be taken up at all Masses next weekend, October 6th and 7th                                                  

Envelopes for this collection are being distributed to all the homes in the parish.                    

Please be as generous as you can afford. 

Boxes of weekly envelopes for the coming year are being distributed throughout the  

parish at present. This year we make a special appeal to all parishioners to use these 

numbered envelopes because, we can verify what parishioners have donated. These                      

donations are essential to pay for the running of the parish which includes maintenance 

of the properties, heating and lighting, printing and other secretarial tasks. We really             

appreciate and sincerely thank you for all your support, to each of the collections. Thanks 

also to the many volunteers who distribute the envelopes. 

DFBA Community Women’s Group 

 

We, in the Dunhill Multi Education Centre would like to express our thank you and 

welcome to the group of ladies that came to the first DFBA Community Women’s 

group meeting. It was a great success and now we can look forward to the first talk, an 

introduction to Mindfulness and Meditation. 

  

Meike Donohue, MSc PSSI 

Shiatsu Therapist and Teacher. 

Meditation Instructor and Facilitator of courses for Mindful Living. 

On Tuesday 2nd October from 11.00 a.m. to 1 o’clock. 

Day for Life,  Sunday next October 7th the day in the Church’s year dedicated to raising 

awareness about the meaning and value of human life at every stage and in every                 

condition. This year’s theme is focused on human trafficking . The Church teaches that 

life is to be nurtured from conception to natural death.  

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie

